
8/28/04 

 

Lois, 

 

I wasn't sure my email would get through, either. I 

just addressed it to mersoffice@mersofmich.com. And 

sent copies to all the board members, using the 

addresses on the MERS website (3 of which were 

invalid). Helen already let me know that it did get 

through. 

 

This so much fun. I'm planning to create a website for 

inside dope about MERS, but Carol has made me promise 

to talk to an attorney first to make sure we don't get 

sued and financially destroyed. 

 

I will let Peter know about lunch Wednesday. I'll be 

there. My schedule is completely open. 

 

I don't know that Shirley has email. She has a 

computer, but may not have Internet access. She's not 

technically proficient. 

 

I did not know that Anne was out. She will be enraged. 

To have someone do this without her being able to do 

something about it may drive her over the edge.  She 

likes to have total control over what is broadcast 

inside and outside MERS. That's why she deplores 

"gossip". 

 

Steve 


